
THE CONSULTATION PROCESS

Consultation with traditional 
owners, peak bodies, stakeholders 
and interest holders on the 
McGowan Government’s Plan for 
Our Parks. This will include detailed  
consultation on specific park 
proposals. 

Feedback gathered from the 
consultation phase will be used 
to refine an updated Plan for Our 
Parks.

Meetings will be held 
with traditional owners, 
industry, pastoralists, 
commercial and 
recreational fishers, 
conservation groups, local 
governments and other 
key stakeholders and 
interest holders.

During this period 
Indigenous Land Use 
Agreement negotiations will 
take place with traditional 
owners.

Further consultation will 
also ocur with stakeholders. 
As prescribed by legislation, 
the planning process for 
each new park will provide 
an opportunity for the 
public and stakeholders 
to comment on draft 
management plans.
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2024
Completion of all reservation 

proposals identified in 
Plan for Our Parks

ACTIONSSTAGES

Outcomes of consultation considered 
and final Plan for Our Parks 
determined.

Indigenous Land Use Agreement 
negotiation, management 
planning and further consultation 
processes take place.

McGowan Government 
announces Plan for Our Parks

PLAN FOR OUR PARKS
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